
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 21, 2017 
 
Ben Langenfeld 
Greg Lewicki and Associates 
3375 W. Powers Circle 
Littleton, CO 80123 
 
RE: Fairplay Au Pit; DRMS File No. M-1991-037; Incomplete Application (TR07) 
 
Dear Mr. Langenfeld,  
 
On September 14, 2017, the Division received a Technical Revision application (TR07) for the 
Fairplay Au Pit. The Technical Revision application was deemed incomplete for the purposes of 
filing for the following reason: 
  
 Non-payment of the $216.00 application fee. 
 
Please submit the application fee on or before October 20, 2017.  Failure to do so will result in 
the application being terminated.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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